
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Literacy 
The children have listened to the story The Enormous Turnip this week 

and have learnt to retell the story using actions and repeated refrains. 

Children have drawn their own story maps and will be changing 

aspects of the story to make their own next week. 

Phonics 
L1 – children have practised their rhyming skills by making rhyming 

matching pairs 

L3 – children learnt the GPCs ai and ee 

L3 – children revisited the GPCs  ee and igh and practised writing tricky 

words I, no and go. 

L6 – children learnt the GPC gn making the /n/ sound 

Thank you for all the donations towards our Macmillan 

Coffee Morning – we are happy to announce that we 

raised an enormous £307. This is an astonishing amount for 

such a little school. Thank you everyone! 
 

Find Mrs Tanner’s bulletin here: 

https://www.queenswoodmorley.co.uk/news-and-events 

Reminders & Notices 

• Harvest Festival is at 9am on Monday 30th September at the 

church. Please ensure children arrive promptly at school as 

we will be walking over together after registration 

• Request for tinned food donations at the Harvest Festival to 

donate to a local food bank – please bring these to the 

church on the day. 

• There will also be a collection for the Rare Breeds Survival Trust 

which is a conservation charity to protect native livestock and 

heavy horses. 
 

Next Week 
Monday: Homework due, Harvest Festival 9am at the 

church 

Tuesday: PE pm 

Wednesday: Homework goes out, Swimming (children 

come to school in PE kits) 

Thursday:  

Friday: Piano am, PE pm 
 

 

 

 

Maths 
Rec: Children have been comparing amounts saying when 

there are more, fewer or the same amount of objects and 

pictures. 

Y1: Children have been learning number bonds to 5 and 6 and 

writing these as an addition sentence, They used practical 

resources to partition these amounts into two groups in 

different ways. 

Y2: Children have been revising number bonds to 5, 6, 10 and 

20 using addition and subtraction to write as number 

sentences. 

Topic 
In Art, children looked at artwork created by cavemen in the 

Stone Age and talked about what they could see in the 

artwork and how they were make. Children used chalk and 

charcoal to make artwork like cavemen. In History, children 

thought about how we know about events in the past. They 

learnt about Samuel Pepys, who kept a diary during the great 

fire of London. The children then decided what would make a 

good source of information. In PSHE children listened to the 

story We Look After Property linking to that Golden Rule. 

Children added this rule to their poster. In Science, children 

learnt about humans as animals and the different body parts 

we have. We sang Head, Shoulders, Knees and Toes and 

children labelled a picture of a person and thought about 

what we used our body parts for. 
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